From: Fischer, Carol

To: Ereeman. Stanley; Owens, Janice; Jones. Andrea; Robin DelLaBarre (DelLaBarreR@state.gov)
Cc: Cercone, Matthew; Scott, Robert

Subject: [External_Sender] Request to withdraw license applications

Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 12:27:22 PM

Hello Stanley:

As we discussed on the telephone, Curtiss-Wright would like to withdraw two of our NRC
export license applications. Curtiss-Wright no longer has a need for XCOM-1316 or for XCOM-1317.

Please let me know if there are any questions.
Regards,

Carol G. Fischer

Manager, Corporate Trade Compliance
Legal Department

Curtiss-Wright Corporation
1000 Wright Way, Cheswick, PA 15024
T: 724-275-5734; M: 412-298-5720

cfischer@curtisswright.com | www.curtisswright.com

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are proprietary and intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have reason to believe that you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and destroy this e-mail and any
attached files. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Curtiss-Wright Corporation or any
of its subsidiaries. Documents attached hereto may contain technology subject to the U.S.
Export Regulations. Recipient is solely responsible for ensuring that any re-export, transfer or
disclosure of this information is in accordance with U.S. Export Regulations. The recipient
should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Curtiss-Wright
Corporation and its subsidiaries accept no liability for any damage caused by any virus
transmitted by this e-mail.
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